
NEW CHILDREN’S PRESS TO LAUNCH IN NZ 
 
 
From April 20, 2017 
 
We are delighted to announce the launch of OneTree House, an exciting, lively and 

fiercely independent publisher and marketer of quality literature for children and young 

adults.    

 

New titles will publish under the imprint OneTree House, while UnderLeaf Press will 

publish specialist projects.   

 

Publishing industry stalwarts and founders Christine Dale and Jenny Nagle say: 
“We are committed to searching out and fostering the best of New Zealand's writers 

and illustrators of children's books, from pre-school to high school. Our goal is to 

produce well-crafted works, that are destined to be classics of the future, and promote 

them to New Zealand and the world.” 

 

For further information please see www.OneTree-House.com 

Or contact Christine or Jenny direct: 

Christine Dale: 0274860753 

Jenny Nagle: 021599838 

 
	


